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Steering Group, Progress Report 

16th November, 2018
PLAN PROGRESS:




The Examination Version of the Plan was submitted to the Vale of the White Horse District Council [VWHDC] on 9th October; remarkably perhaps, this met exactly the date scheduled in our programme projection issued on 24th November 2016.

This examination version is currently being reviewed by VWHDC to ensure that the Plan fully conforms to all the relevant guidelines, which is the pre-curser to formal publicity of the Plan conducted by VWHDC for the benefit of the community.   We were advised today [16th November] that this is expected to commence on 26th November, and the steering group will be asked to assist by notifying residents via Emails, posters displayed on the Parish notice-boards, etc.
The publicity period will in turn lead to the conclusion of the ‘examination’, the formal vetting process conducted by an examiner appointed by VWHDC that, subject to the time needed to implement any revisions that may be required, will be followed by the Parish referendum.   With this in mind we have agreed a procedure with our consultants to expedite such revisions in order to minimise any potential for delay.
What the actual time-scale will be is impossible to predict as we are entirely in the hands of VWHDC.   That said, this initial stage of the process has certainly gone as well as projected which gives some cause for optimism, and rest assured that the steering group is doing everything possible to keep these final stages of the programme on track.
The next feedback will be notification of the commencement of the publicity period and thereafter further updates will be issued at each key stage.
Cliff Davies
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